






Dear Parents and Carers, 
We were very lucky to have Prussia Cove Musicians visit us on Monday. They shared their 
expertise and how to play their instruments in many different ways to achieve different 
effects and sounds. The children learnt about the history and geography of where 
certain composers came from and all topped off with learning a new song to sing along 
with the musicians. It was lovely for the children to experience such a high level of music 
and inspire them. 

Schooner Class had a very informative trip to Porthcurno Telegraph Museum which links 
in with their project of World War 2. The children asked lots of interesting questions 
and found out many new facts.  

Luggers are going to to watch a production of Grandma On The Moon at The Acorn 
Theatre on Wednesday 2nd October in the afternoon. They will be back in time for the 
end of the day pick up. 

We are collecting dry and tinned foods for Harvest to support the local food banks. 
Please could you bring any offerings and place in the box in the main entrance. Thank you 
for your support. 

I have been sending attendance letters home as part of the government initiative to raise 
and monitor attendance closely. There are 2 types of letters-Tier 1 will be sent home if 
your child has had 3 or more broken weeks. Tier 2 letter will be sent home if there are 
continuous breaks in the learning and a meeting will be held to try and support with any 
attendance issues. Please look at the Attendance policy on the school website. 

We are holding a FROMS meeting in the School Hall on Monday 30th September at 2pm 
please come along to support and share your ideas. Refreshments available, we would love 
to welcome you into the team! 

The boys football team played against Alverton on Tuesday and lost 4:1. Mr Ansell said it 
was the best game of football that the boys had played together despite the outcome. 
Well done and keep up this great teamwork! 

Please remember to have a water bottle, coat and healthy snack. Please can you ensure 
that your children wear school black shoes and only have trainers on a PE day. They also 
need to have their hair tied back if it is on their shoulders. 

Reminder please use the footpath when walking up to school and not the road as cars 
are coming and going at this time. 

I hope you have a restful weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday for a 
prompt 8.45am start. 

Best wishes                                      

Sarah Trow 
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Skiff  
Class

- Levan 

- Zennor 

-Morwenna

- For his brilliant map skills in geography. 

-For her wonderful work in maths placing 10’s 
on a number line and great counting to 10. 

- For wonderful story writing about the girl 
with the yellow bag. 

Lugger  
Class

-Caleb C 

-Alfie Steane 

-For his fantastic diary entry, detailed and 
excellent us of techniques to create 
excitement and suspense. 

-For wowing us with your determination and 
focus. Always pushing yourself to reach the 
special challenges.

Schooner  
Class

- Elizabeth 

- Alfie 

-Arthur 

- For showing such impressive scientific 
knowledge during our trip to Porthcurno 
Telegraph Museum. 

- For listening carefully and answering lots of 
questions during the workshops at the 
Porthcurno Telegraph Museum. 

- For fully engaging with all aspects of our 
learning and asking and also answering thought 
provoking questions.

Stars of the week 

Marvellous Mouse Of The 
Week 

 
Rio 

For his incredible 
knowledge of 

numbers and being 
the kindest friend to 

everyone. 

🙂🙂















House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL: 151
GWYNVER: 247
SENNEN: 203
PRAA SANDS: 238




Whole School attendance: 

95.2%


Skiff-89.6%

Lugger- 97.7 %


Schooner-96.7%

Dyskador-Teacher 

Well done 
Annabelle for her 
fantastic spelling 

sentences, Martha for her 
amazing science work 

about rocks and Luna for 
her super predictions 
and justifications on 

the story of Om.

Congratulations to Kerra and Martha for 
achieving commended in the Gorseth Kernow 

Young Peoples Awards for their Mousehole 
Myths. Schooner Class also achieved a 

commended award for their Trelawney Though 
Cornish Detective Theme.











Skiff had a wonderful time 
den building and using their 
teamwork skills in Woodland 

Skills this week.

🙂

🙂



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
HALF TERM: Monday 28th October 2024 
W/C Monday 9th September 2024-Clubs start 
Lugger Class swimming 13.9.24 - 6.12.24 
Lugger and Schooner Rugby Sessions on Wednesday 11th Sept-23rd 
Oct 
Tuesday 8th October 2024 Feast Concert 6pm St Pol Du Leon 
Church me 
Wednesday 11th October 2024- Paul Feast Activities in School-come 
in PE kits 
Sunday 13th October 2024- Paul Feast Service St Pol Du Leon 
Church 
Friday18th October 2024-Nasal Flu 
Wednesday 23rd October 2024-Yr 5 Junior Life skills 
Wednesday 23rd October 2024 Parent Consultations:1pm-6pm 
Tues 5th -8th November 2024 Mousehole Mice parent Meetings 
Friday 15th November 2024 - Children in Need 
Friday 8th December 2023 Save the Children Christmas Jumper day 
TBC Tuesday 17th December 2024 Christmas Concert 6pm 
Whole School Christmas Dinner 18th December 2024 
Tuesday 20th December 2024-Last day of Autumn Term 
2024-2025 INSET Days: 
Monday 4th November 2024 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Tuesday 22nd July 2025 
Wednesday 23rd July 2025 




